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COVID-19 UPDATE Buenos Aires, July 24 2020

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

Once again, we hope that you and your families are keeping well and safe during these
difficult times.

We would like to inform you that Argentine Government has extended the total
quarantine until August 2nd.

The good news is that, though the quarantine is still in place, moving services
will be again released during the weekends in Buenos Aires and some other
regions starting on Monday July 27th.

Please do not hesitate to contact us to check our availability to perform
services in other areas of the country.

Regarding Customs activities, Argentine Customs continues working partially and
allowing us to release the import shipments that arrived during the quarantine and ship
the export shipments that already have a green light.

Borders remain closed and international flights are still suspended till
September.

As always, we are focusing on communication and doing our best to satisfy the shippers
needs during this tough period. We are in constant communication with both
inbound and outbound transferees, all of whom understand the situation caused by
the worldwide Covid-19 virus.

We really hope this ends soon, in the meantime please STAY SAFE.

Sincerely,

Malena Larrambebere
Commercial Manager
Lift Van International

lacma

Phone 54 11) a016-110 E-Mail: ratead|if
L ocation: Fuld

www. liftvan.com




